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RFP Now Open: Redevelopment Opportunity
at Clybourn And Larrabee
Published on May 1, 2025

CHA is now accepting proposals from qualified development teams to reimagine a key 7-acre site at
Clybourn and Larrabee. This project will contribute to ongoing revitalization efforts in the Cabrini-
Green area, where over 3,500 homes have already been restored.

Proposal Deadline: May 27, 2025
Interested in partnering with us? Register via the CHA Supplier Portal and access the RFP package
here.  
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